
PUBLIC NOTICE 

GOLDEN GATE BRIDGE, HIGHWAY AND TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 
PROPOSED DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE TRIENNIAL GOAL FOR 
FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2022/2023 THROUGH 2024/2025 

The Board of Directors of the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District 
announces a proposed 1.4% overall triennial goal for the participation of Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprises applicable to contracting opportunities that are budgeted to receive federal financial 
assistance from the U.S. Department of Transportation, as administered by the Federal Transit 
Administration, for the period beginning October 1, 2022 and ending September 30, 2025. 

Information on the development of the proposed goal and its rationale is available on the District’s 
website at https://www.goldengate.org/district/doing-business/dbe-sbe/. 

The District will accept comments on this proposed goal for thirty (30) days from the date of this 
Notice. Comments will be received electronically accessible at 
https://forms.office.com/r/JfK9q8LaH5. Information on the District’s website is available in over 
100 languages. If you need additional translation services, contact 415-455-2000.  

/s/Amorette Ko-Wong, Secretary of the District. Dated: May 23, 2022 




